



10 March 2020

Parents/Carers of students participating in the Ski Trip 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

## **Cancellation of Ski Trip from Saturday 4<sup>th</sup> to Saturday 11<sup>th</sup> April 2020**

Yesterday afternoon we were informed by the Tour Operator that the Val Di Fiemme Ski area, including all ski slopes, will be closing from today until the end of the season. We understand that although not directly in one of the extended lock down areas currently across northern Italy, the decision has been taken to close the resort.

Consequently, this year's ski trip has been cancelled. We have been advised that a full refund will be made and should arrive in school before the end of term. We will pass this on to you as soon as possible after the refund is received from the Tour Operator.

We do appreciate the disappointment that the students are likely to feel, but believe it is an understandable decision in light of current events.

Yours faithfully

M Woodlock  
Headteacher